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5th July, 2024 

Dates for your diary 
10th-12th July – Carlton Lodge Residential visit for children in 
years 5 and 6 
16th July – Magic performance for all children funded by 
Helping Hands  
19th July – 8.45am – Leavers’ assembly – parents of Y6 children 
are invited to attend 
19th July – 3pm – School closes for Summer break 
 
  
  

Discussion topic: “If you can’t fly then run, if you can’t run then walk, if you 
can’t walk then crawl, but whatever you do you have to keep moving 
forward." - Martin Luther King Jr 
 
 
 

Uniform until the end of term 
As we have done lots of additional PE this week, we 

still have lots of other learning to fit in.  Children 
should wear school uniform on all days from now until 
we break up.   We have a uniform bin in the school hall 

for any uniform you would like to recycle. 

Please note:  Your child(ren) will be 
bringing their school report home with 
them this evening. 
 

Class organisation for next year 
Reports will be issued next week including classes.  Class teachers for 
next year:- 
Class 1 – Miss Wilson – mixed Reception/Y1 
Class 2 – Mrs Daftar – mixed Y1/Y2 
Class 3 – Mr Conway – mixed Y3/Y4 
Class 4 – Miss Nash – mixed Y4/Y5 
Class 5 – Mrs Norton and Mrs Limon – mixed Y5/Y6  
Mrs Brooke-Mawson will be supporting phonics and interventions 
Our mixed age classes are allocated by a number of factors including: 

• gender and age  

• social skills/personalities 

• emotional development  

• readiness to learn  

• additional needs and support needs 
No child is “kept back” and, regardless of class, children will be working 
on objectives and expectation for their own year group. 

Leavers’ Assembly Coffee Event  
Following the Leavers’ Assembly on Friday, 19th 
July, we are hoping to run a Coffee/tea event 

where Year 6 children and their parents/carers 
are invited to enjoy a little “social time” on the 

last morning here.   
Please join us to make this event an occasion.  
Equally, if any of those parents/carers would 
like to donate savoury snacks/buns etc, this 

would make it that little more special, I am sure 
the children would appreciate it. 

Please let me know if you would like to donate 
Year 6 children only may leave school at 

12.30pm on this date to celebrate with family 
and friends but must be collected from school 
by an adult.  Obviously, children may remain in 

school if parents are not able to collect. 

We have again achieved our School Games Gold award! Well done and thank you to Mrs Limon for co-ordinating this!  


